August 30, 1965

Gordon M. Cone
P. O. Box 1148
Lovington, New Mexico

Re: J. L. Langford
No. 2 Unit K, 9-18-29
Loco Hills Pool

Dear Mr. Cone:

In reveiwing of files., for the subject well, we note
that the transporter of oil shown on Porm c-110 is 8inclair
while that reported on Porm C-115 is Texas New Mexic Pipe-

line Company. Please clarify this matter by correcting Porm
C-110 or rorm c-115.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/ jw



